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Growing the Neighborhood 

Then join us Thursday, September 19th at 7pm
at St. Stephen’s Club Room for an informal seed
swap. Share about your garden and how it grew this
year and bring seeds along to share and take home
some new ones to try next spring. Refreshments &
door prizes provided. This program is free & open to
all. Please tell your friends! St. Stephen’s Club Room
is located off the church parking lot on W. 57th
between Bridge and
Lorain. Look for the 
windsock!

Has your garden
become a bit
“seedy”?


